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To : "Brad Napientek" , "'Stephanie Eyestone-Jones"

Ce : ""Sarah Molina-Pearson (sarah.molina-pearson@lacity.org)"

Subject : Hollywood / Wilcox - ABS2 letters
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Brad / Stephanie,

I have added ten AB52 tribal consultation letters to the Dropbox folder for the Hollywood Wilcox project. Please mail these out certified mail with return receipt. The
return receipt should be addressed to the Planning Department, Room 750 (a return address envelope which includes the ENV case number is also provided in
Dropbox).

Thanks and let me know if you have any questions,

William Lambom

Major Projects

Department of City Planning
200 N. Spring Street, Rm 750
Ph: 213.978.1470

Please note that I amout of the office every other Friday.


tel:(213) 978-1470




